
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The regular full Board of Directors meeting of the 

Tuscola County Economic Development Corporation 
for 

Wednesday, May 15, 2024, at 7:30 am 
has been moved to The Rails End, 1781 Rails End Blvd, Caro, MI  48723. 

 
This is a regular meeting that will conduct business as approved by the 

Board on its agenda. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact 989-673-2849. 
 

Posted: May 10, 2024 
 

 
 
 
 


